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From: Doug Huff [mailto:doug.huff@7hills.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2017 1:10 PM 
To: PUCO PowerForward <PowerForward@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Duke Rate Increase 

 

PUCO, 

 

Please do all that you can to stop the proposed rate increase in Cincinnati by Duke Energy.   I am 

writing on behalf of my parents, grandparents, and many others who are on a fixed 

income.  Surely, there is another way for Duke to increase their profits besides holding the 

consumer hostage. 

 

Thanks, 

 
Doug Huff 
Social Studies Teacher 
Varsity Golf Coach 
Hyde Park Blast Sponsorship Coordinator  
Hydeparkblast.org 
doug.huff@7hills.org 
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